
SHERFIELD ON LODDON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY 

WEDNESDAY 31st AUGUST 2016 

Breach Lane Chapel 7.00pm 

MINUTES 

 

Present:   John Darker, Pamela Darker (Minutes), Bryan Jenkins, Anna Scott,  

Ian Wilson, Natalie Larner 

 

1 Apologies Venetia Rowland, Jacqui Skillet 

2 Minutes of 24th August were agreed. 

3 Matters arising.   

a) As Bramley PC was not able to attend any of the meetings before the 

beginning of September, JD would invite them to give their presentation on 25th 

October in the afternoon or evening.   They will be asked how many would be 

attending and if they needed a screen or any other facilities for their presentation. 

b) Ed Rehill of BDBC had sent an email detailing the numbers of proposed 

dwellings in the sites in the Parish in the Local Plan.  SS3.7 (Redlands) 165 

dwellings and SS3.9 (East of Basingstoke) 450.  However, he could not give a 

number for the part in the Parish which lies within East of Basingstoke.   

He confirmed that the Sherfield Hill Farm site (240 dwellings) was an omission site 

and could be considered if the Council could not demonstrate a 5 year supply of 

housing.  He suggested that Sherfield Hill Farm could be assessed as a site 

selection in the NP.  It is partly in the Strategic Gap. 

It was agreed that the NPWP did not feel inclined to identify Sherfield Hill Farm as a 

site.  

4 Work continued on consideration and re-writing of sections 5 and 6 of the 

draft plan. 

5 JD will ask Ed Rehill how to register Strategic Views. 

6 The dates of the next meetings are provisionally 11th October and 1st 

November at Breach Lane Chapel at 2pm. 

 

 


